
Thank you to all those who attended our Fall Fest event at 
Flyte’s Fieldstones in celebration of co-op month. Thanks 
to your contributions, we had many non-perishable food 
donations to the Waushara County Food Pantry. Turn the 
page for more information and photos from the event. 

Board Reorganization
	 At the board meeting held on September 26, Board 
Chairman Kendal Nichols stepped down from his position. 
He will continue to serve on the board representing 
District 5. The board held a reorganizational election and 
the new Executive Committee members are:

Lawrence Becker, Chairman
Cheri Gibeaut, Vice-Chair
Scott Link, Treasurer
Karen Fahey, Secretary

Annual Meeting
	 I am pleased to announce that the 2019 Annual 
Meeting will be held in May. After an advisory resolution 
was submitted at last year’s meeting expressing a desire 
for the meeting to be held on a weekend, the board of 
directors has decided to hold the meeting on a Saturday 
morning. Much more information will be forthcoming, 
including the exact date and time. 
	 For now, I would like to encourage you to consider 
running for the board of directors. If you live in districts 
two, three, or four you will see your current director’s 
three-year term expire at the 2019 Annual Meeting. If you 
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are interested in becoming involved in the operation of 
your cooperative, I urge you to stay tuned as future issues 
will have more information on the director nomination 
process. 
	 Another item is the process of submitting advisory 

resolutions. By submitting 
an advisory resolution, 
you are bringing forth a 
recommendation that you 
would like the board of 
directors to consider on a 
cooperative matter at the 
annual meeting. An example 
of a past resolution was noted 
earlier—holding the annual 
meeting on a weekend. 

Veteran’s Day
	 This month we honor a very special day—Veteran’s 
Day. I am happy to say that cooperatives have always been 
proud employers of veterans. Here at ACEC, we have 
four men on our staff that have served our country, Brian, 
Mark, Jim, and Josh. These individuals have dedicated 
themselves to serving others, first in the military, and now 
at home as employees of the co-op.
	 To all the men and women who have made selfless 
sacrifices so that we could enjoy the freedom and safety of 
our great nation—Thank you! Have a great Veteran’s Day!
	 I would also like to wish everyone a happy 
Thanksgiving and a safe and successful gun deer season.
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Adams–Columbia Electric Cooperative
Your Touchstone Energy® Partner

Customer Service & Billing	 800-831-8629
Power Outage Reporting	 888-928-2232
Diggers Hotline	 800-242-8511

To make a payment anytime 24/7, 
please call 1-844-219-1223.

Jay A. Porter, PE—CEO
Ashley Miller—Editor

Friendship Service Center
401 East Lake Street  •  P.O. Box 70 
Friendship, WI 53934-0070 
Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 7:30 – 4:00
www.acecwi.com 

The Friendship Service Center is located in the Village of Friendship, 
in Adams County. From Highway 13, travel east three blocks on East 
Lake Street. Lake Street is also marked as County Highway J. 

Adams–Columbia Electric Cooperative maintains operations facilities 
in Pardeeville and Wautoma. These facilities are not open for general 
business; however, drive-up payment stations are available at both 
locations. ACEC employees will meet with cooperative members in 
Pardeeville and Wautoma by prearranged appointment only.


